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Dear Lorin Benneker 

Every year, AO Spine Education International asks the Regional Boards to nominate a faculty 
member in their region who has demonstrated significant contribution to educational excellence. 

We are delighted to inform you that you have been selected as the 2019 Regional Educator of 
the Year in Europe and Southern Africa.  

The award winners will be announced via the AO Spine website. 

My sincere congratulations for this highly regarded distinction.  

Best regards, 
Emre Acaroglu 
Chair of AO Spine Education Commission 


